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Dear Parent/Guardian and Students 

 

Year 12 Non-Uniform Day 17 June  

 

On 17 June we would like to hold a non-uniform day as a celebration for Year 12 completing 

our prelims, and as a fundraiser event for charity. Students through a google form will be able 

to vote for a charity of their choice.  

 

The money raised from the Non-Uniform Day will be divided, proportionate to the number of 

votes each charity gets on the google form. The four charities are: 

­ Stop Hate UK (Works to challenge all forms of hate crime and discrimination)  
­ Young Minds (Works to better students’ mental health) 
­ UNICEF (Works in over 190 countries and territories to save children’s lives) 
­ Berkshire Women’s Aid (Works to stop domestic abuse and help victims of domestic 

abuse in Berkshire) 
 

There is no compulsion to take part in the non-uniform day and students will be able to wear 

school uniform if they wish. However, if they do wish to wear non-uniform, we would like to 

ask for a donation of £1-£2, which can be made via a link which will be shared on the Year 12 

Google classroom information page.  

 

The policy for the non-uniform day will be like any other. Students are expected to dress neatly 

without rips or tears in their clothing and their clothing should not contain offensive slogans. 

Year 12 must still wear their yellow lanyards to identify themselves.  

 

In addition to the non-uniform day, we are hoping to hold a rounders tournament after school 

on this day with refreshments available too. These will be sold to raise money for Sixth Form 

enrichment activities. In light of the rising Covid Delta variant cases, this rounders tournament 

may not go ahead, however we hope to be able to hold the tournament, as it would be a great 

way to unite internal and external students.  

 

We hope all Year 12 students will participate so that we can raise money for these worthy 

causes, and take part in the rounders tournament too! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The Student Leadership Team 

 

 


